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Comments: I do not support motorized bikes being allowed on NON MOTORIZED Trails.  Also any electric bikes

that are allowed should be required to pay the ATV fee for the particular state you are in. These bikes are

hazardous to hikers and will vastly increase erosion of trails and they will keep making trails wider- just as they

do everywhere that they are currently allowed.    


